
“Somewhere in France” 

Jan 16th 1918 

 

My dear Sugar Plums 

 

 I must thank you all very much for that very delicious box of candy which I received last 

night. You can’t imagine how much I appreciated it and am enjoying it. I hope the day will come 

soon so that I can thank you all – words for all the time and trouble you’ve all out – for your 

friends at the front. I’m sure, whoever you send those delicious little parcels to, they can’t help 

but enjoy and appreciate the well I suppose you’d like to hear what sort of a Christmas we spent 

out here but as time and work are a great obstacle I won’t be able to tell you very much but this 

unit was very fortunate this year for we were out on a rest at Christmas time and we spent rather 

a decent Xmas but as I said before there is an obstacle – the way so I won’t go – to details – so I 

hope you all spent a very Happy Xmas and New Year 

 

From yours sincerely 

 E.V. Turner  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 


